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4TH INTERNATIONAL PROFESSORS AND EDUCATORS CONFERENCE (IPEC)  
 

 The Global Peace Festival Foundation (GPFF) will hold its 4th International 
Professors and Educators Conference (IPEC) with the theme Expanding the Culture of 
Peace and Unity Towards Economic Progress on November 14-16, 2012 at the Manila 
Hotel, Manila.     
 

The Conference aims to: 
 
1. create an avenue for the educators to discuss the implementation of the 

character-based and peace education program in the educational 
system, the home, and the community; and 

2. create a dynamic synergy among the educators committed to building a 
nation of character and peace. 

 
The target participants to this activity are more than 300 International Educators 

and about 700 Philippine leaders in the educational arena. 
 
Participation of both public and private schools shall be subject to the no-

disruption-of-classes policy as stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 entitled 
Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance 
Therewith. 

 
For more information, interested groups may contact: 
 
 Michael G. Zablan, D.D. 
 President, Global Peace Festival Foundation (GPFF) 
 15 J Torre Venezia Condominium 
 170 Scout Santiago Street corner Timog Avenue 
 Quezon City 
 Telefax No.: +63-2-351-7652  
 Email Address: gpff.phil@gmail.com  
 Website Addresses: www.globalpeacefestival.org   
    www.gpffoundation.org.ph  
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